
Hi there,  
 
As a sometime adjunct instructor at Wallkill CF through NYU's Prison Education 
Program, I'm writing to let you know of my strong objection to the proposal to digitize 
inmate mail and use a third party to manage it.  
  
For numerous reasons, this is a terrible idea. Please reconsider.  
 
Thanks, 
Aaron Gell 
 


